
                                                                                                               APPENDIX 3 

LETCHWORTH (17.07.13) 

 URN:  3006     
NORTH HERTFORDSHIRE DISTRICT COUNCIL 

 
AREA COMMITTEE DEVELOPMENT GRANT APPROVAL FORM 

 1. Committee: Letchworth Area Committee     2. Date: 17th July 2013 

 
 3. Summary of application: Young People of the Year 2013 
 
 Name of organisation:   YOPEY Sum requested:   £300 
 
  Total project cost: £18,000 
 Brief details: 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
  
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 Matched / linked funding: £17,700 Funder: Various 
 
 Matched /linked funding :  £0 Funder:  
 or DRR 
 
 Comments from Development Officer: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  Amount recommended: £300 

 4.  Comments from Ward Members: 
 
 I support / do not support this application 
 
 Name: …………………………..….. Signed:  Date: 
 I support / do not support this application 
  
 Name: …………………………..….. Signed:  Date: 
 

 

Young People of the Year Award is a Hertfordshire wide campaign that aims to improve the image of 
young people in the media and by society as a whole. Rewarding the good work that many young 
people carry out provides a positive role models for others and improves the public perception of 
Youth.  
The organisers work closely with Letchworth Schools, Highfield and Fearnhill to encourage young 
people to take part in voluntary activities, help others and improve the lives of people around them. 

The organisation is requesting £300.00 of grant funding towards providing sessions in Schools. 

The organisation are applying to all five NHDC Area Committees and requesting £300 from each. 
They have also gained sponsorship from businesses such as Johnson Matthey, Tesco, Runwood 
Homes, Mitsubishi Electric and in kind contributions from the University of Hertfordshire and Elstree 
Studios. They have also been successful in gaining funding from other local authorities within 
Hertfordshire. This sponsorship will contribute to the project as a whole, which covers the entire 
county and culminates in a prestigious awards ceremony venue tbc but possibly could be County 

Hall via Cllr Hunter’s involvement. 


